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Zoo Atlanta�800 Cherokee Ave, SE


Atlanta, GA 30315





March 23, 2017





To Whom it May Concern:





During the 2016-17 school year, Zoo Atlanta has had the opportunity to serve Ashford Park Elementary via a partnership we have with the Dekalb County School system.  We have had the great fortune to serve the second-grade teachers and students of Ashford Park Elementary on multiple occasions over the past year.





At the beginning of the school year, several of the second-grade teachers attended our Professional Development Workshop “Paws on STEM” that provided educators with resources they could use to enhance their curriculum throughout the year.  In December, students visited Zoo Atlanta and participated in a STEM Guided Tour -  students explored the Zoo through bio-inspired design, discovering how animals are inspiring solutions to everyday scientific and engineering problems. For example, how researchers are studying the drinking behaviors of cats to create technologies that will propel liquid upward, helping to find more efficient ways to clean up oil spills!  In March, Zoo Atlanta brought a ZooMobile Outreach program to visit the students at their school.  A Zoo Atlanta educator presented an exciting program using live animals and biofacts, with hands-on, minds-on activities that focused on how animals meet their basic needs and care for their young. 





Ashford Park Elementary has been a wonderful school to work with and we hope to continue supporting them for many years to come.





Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions.  You can reach me Monday – Friday at 404-624-5823 or at edelahunty@zooatlanta.org.





Thank you,





Erin Delahunty Krueger


Erin Delahunty Krueger





Director of School & Family Programs


Education Department


Zoo Atlanta 
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